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Walter L. Alcorn is the Hunter Mill District Supervisor on the Fairfax 
County Board of Supervisors. He serves as Chair of the Board’s 
Transportation Committee, as well as serving on the Boards of the 
Virginia Railway Express (VRE) and the National Capital Region 
Transportation Planning Board (TPB), and is an Alternate Director on 
the WMATA Board. He is also a Commissioner on the Northern 
Virginia Transportation Commission. Walter’s focus is on transit-
oriented development, pedestrian/bicyclist mobility and safety, 
affordable housing and diversifying the local economy.  
 
Prior to being elected to the Board of Supervisors and beginning his 
term in January 2020, Walter served on the county’s Planning 
Commission for 16 years and also served on the Park Authority 

Board. Professionally, he has worked on environmental issues in the tech industry and is a nationally-
recognized expert on electronics recycling systems. Walter is a graduate of the University of Virginia and 
resides in Reston with his family.  
 

@WalterAlcornFFX 


